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I support removing the percentage cap on the amount of money given from the State 

school fund to school districts for students eligible for special education. Oregon has 

one of the lowest caps in the US and this has not been revisited since the 1990s. In 

our West Linn-Wilsonville School district, this causes significant funding issues for the 

district. Please fully fund special education without caps. 


